HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

SPECIAL MEETING

June 6, 2011
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Kathy Cofer-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher, Anita Fisher-teacher, Dana Thomas-parent, and Beth Handel principal/chairperson

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed June special agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Cofer-1st, Fisher-2nd)

Minutes from the May meeting were read and approved. (Bone-1st,  Fisher-2nd)  

A special meeting was held for the purpose of consultation on hiring.  Mrs. Handel recommended the transfer of Jennifer Vowels to full-time preschool assistant, Carla Scott, primary teacher at Heartland Elementary for an intermediate teaching position, and Christi Wright, part time ESS instructor to part time intervention assistant to be funded by Section 7 funds.
No other business was discussed.

Meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.
